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New Jersey STATE COVID-19 
Vaccination/Testing Mandate

Local 880 members,

It is important that you sign up for your NJ Transit email as NJ Transit has finalized the process from the 
Governors State Mandate for State workers /Agencies of the state employees who are not fully 
vaccinated. 

Employees will initially receive two testing kits (see attached pictures of UPS Package and testing kit) 
for the first 2 weeks of testing at their home address from by UPS. If you have not received the testing kits 
and have not been vaccinated please make sure NJ Transit has your current mailing address for the kits to 
be successfully sent out to you. (Note:These testing kits will be utilizing by Saliva based samples) 
Following instructions in the kit, employees will self-administer one Saliva test per week and return the 
test sample to any UPS drop box. Additional testing kits will be sent in the coming weeks. More detailed 
information is provided in your company email and can be found in the attached "Testing FAQ" 
document.

If you are already vaccinated and have not submitted proof, please do so by:
• Sending an email, from your @NJTransit email address, to COVIDVAXProof@njtransit.com
• Attach a copy of your vaccination proof to your email (CDC card, screenshot the docket app, etc)
• Please include only your name and employee ID number in the subject of your email.

This mailbox is automated. Medical Services will not be responding to any emails sent to the mailbox, so 
if anyone has any COVID-19 questions please call the hot-line at1-888-890-0729.

Signing up for your NJ Transit email

NJ Transit has compiled an employee list of those employees who have not set up their contactual NJ 
Transit email. This list has been sent to your garage shop stewards who will have your email set up 
information. You can also call the help desk to set up your email at 973-491-4357.

Company emails for the Governors mandate have been sent to every NJ Transit employees email who 
hasn't updated their vaccination status or who has chosen to not be vaccinated. Please update your status 
if you have been vaccinated to avoid testing kits being unnecessarily mailed out to you.



This is the UPS Package you will be receiving in  
the mail.

This is the Saliva Test kit enclosed inside the UPS 
packaging. Here you see the return address 
packaging to send the test back. The package can be 
dropped at any UPS drop box nearest you.

Here are the testing instructions inside of 
the kit. 

For further information please access our website at https://www.atulocals.org/local-880 and click on 

Mandate information
Any other questions or inquiries regarding this process please contact your shop stewards or contact the union 
hall at 856-931-1488

Thank You
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